
                ITEM 14 APPENDIX 1 

 
                     Surrey Highways 

External Information 

Information on Proposed Street Works 

Road Name and Number B2430 Kingston Road - Leatherhead 

Utility Company Southern Gas Networks 

 
Reason for Works 

 
Essential gas mains replacement works required by Health and Safety Executive 
Directive, replacing at risk iron pipe work. 
 
This is part of a 30 year multi million pound programme to replace all old metallic 
pipes within 30 meters of properties with new Polyethylene pipes to limit leakage 
potential. The new plastic gas pipes have a lifespan of more than 80 years. 

 
  

Extents of Works 
 
From Dilsten Road junction with Kingston Road to junction with Barnett 
Wood Lane. Works will be in footway and carriageway, including section 
over rail bridge. 

 
Highway Impact 

 
The road will be closed for the duration of these works and a diversion will 
operate using the A244, A243 and A245 

 

 
Works Duration 

 

Works are programmed to start on the 2
nd

 of August and to be complete by 
the 4

th
 of September.  

 
The 2

nd
 of August date is the day after the completion of the Olympic road 

cycle events and the 4
th
 of September is the return to school date at the end 

of the school summer holidays. 

 
Additional 
Information 

 
It is necessary to carry out these works at this time primarily due to the 
proximity of local schools. 
 
Advanced warning signs will be placed on site and a letter drop undertaken 
prior to the works 

Utility Contact Bill Gibson 

SCC Contact 
Number 

03456 009 009 
SCC Street 
Works contacts 

Terry Upton 

Notice reference XW035 W107375656-00648 Date Issued: 6th June 2012 

Type of Works Major Issue number: 001 

 

 


